
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Thursday 3rd July 

Sports Day Friday 11th July 

  
Dear parents/carers 

We will be holding our annual Sports Day on Friday 11th July 2025.  

To ensure your child can fully participate and enjoy the day, please make sure they are wearing their PE kit and bring 
their:  

 Water bottle 
 Sun hat 

Please note:  Part of the sporting events and activities will be held outdoors, weather permitting. In case of adverse 
weather conditions that may affect the safety and enjoyment of the events, all activities will be cancelled, and 
normal lessons will resume as scheduled. 

As both schools are on site and our sporting activities are spread out, we will not be able to host parents and carers 
due to limited accesses and entries to facilities.  

Thank you for your understanding, cooperation, and continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ramazan Ali 
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